


On Tuesday, April 6, 2021, 
Paws Patrol will take part in AZ Gives Day, a 24-hour day  
of statewide giving, and would appreciate your support. 
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Please help us spread the word!  
With your support in 2020, YOU helped us support  

277 cats with care and we need your help to continue doing so!

 Donate on Tuesday, April 6 at
www.azgives.org/greenvalleypawspatrol
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This year we are already experiencing a loss of grant funds 
used for spaying and neutering of cats in Southern Arizona.

Many believe Paws Patrol receives free veterinarian services 
and federal funding, but that is simply NOT true.  
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